TOWN OF NEW MARKET - REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP)
PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING SERVICES

RFP #210303

Issue Date: April 14, 2021

Title: Professional Engineering Services

Agency: Town of New Market, Virginia

Agency Address: 9418 John Sevier Road, New Market, Virginia 22844

Project Locations: Multiple locations throughout the Town of New Market and immediately
adjacent portions of Shenandoah County served by the New Market Water
System

The Town of New Market invites qualified firms to submit a proposal to provide professional
engineering services on an “as needed” basis. Proposals will be received electronically until 1:30 pm
on May 5, 2021 for providing professional engineering services. All proposals should be addressed to:
J. Todd Walters, Town Manager. All inquiries for information should be directed to: William P. Johnson,
Il at William.Johnson@WilliamJohnsonPC.com or (540) 761-7894.

Copies of the RFP may be obtained only by email at no charge. Request the RFP by emailing all the
Offeror’s contact information to William.Johnson@WilliamJohnsonPC.com. Each prospective Offeror is
responsible for ensuring that all Addenda are received by repeatedly checking with William P. Johnson,
Il by email prior to the submission date for the proposals.

Note: This public body does not discriminate against faith-based organizations in accordance with the
Code of Virginia, § 2.2-4343.1 or against a bidder or offeror because of race, religion, color, sex, national
origin, age, disability, sexual orientation, gender identity, political affiliation, or veteran status or any
other basis prohibited by state law relating to discrimination in employment. Minority Owned Businesses
(MBEs) and Women Owned Businesses (WBEs) are encouraged to respond.

By: J. Todd Walters
Town Manager
April 14, 2021



